
 

 

7th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Trip to ‘The Beatles Story’ 
 
As part of our current topic, which is all about the 1960’s, we would like to take the children to Liverpool 

on Thursday 12th December to visit ‘The Beatles Story’ – a museum and exhibition all about the Fab 

Four and their history. The visit will involve a tour of the museum and a visit to the ‘Discovery Zone’, 

where the children will learn all about the Beatles’ lives, times, music and legacy using interactive 

screens and a giant piano! 

 

We anticipate leaving school at 9.05am and returning by 3.30pm. Children will need a warm coat, a 

drink and a snack, along with a packed lunch. Children on school dinners will automatically be given a 

school packed lunch for the trip. If your child would like a specific sandwich filling, please email 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If we don’t receive an order, we will choose for them based 

on their dietary requirements. If your child usually has a packed lunch and would like a school packed 

lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order to messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no 

later than Thursday 28th November.  

 

A contribution of £14.60 to help cover the costs would be appreciated, to cover the cost of the coach 

travel and entrance. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. You 

can give permission and pay online for the trip via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, 

please come to the office to collect a barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay 

with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, 

however you will still need to give consent via Parent Pay for your child to go on the trip.  

 

School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 

school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be 

easily identified. 

 

As ever, we will be reliant upon the generosity of our parents/carers in the form of volunteer helpers on 

the day. If you are able to accompany us on this trip please could you let your child’s class teacher 

know, or email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

 

Kind regards 

Andy Wheeldon, Luke McDonagh & Ben Caldwell 

Year 4 Teachers 
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